
Promotion Sunday 

 

Sunday August 31st  

We are honoring our teachers and workers  

in our Worship service. Please make plans to join us giving 

our thanks and appreciation to these faithful members  

of our body of Christ.  

To Our Guests 
We are excited that you have chosen to worship with us today.  We hope 
that you find our fellowship warm and friendly, the message meaningful and 
practical, and that you encounter God in a life -transforming way.  

Please take a moment and fill out the Guest Card located in the seat in front 
of you and place it in the offering bag as it is passed. As our guest we do 
not want you to feel obligated to participate in the offering unless you have 
a desire to; this is how those who call El Camino Baptist their church home 
support its ministries.  

If you have children with you, we encourage you to take advantage of our 
great preschool and childrenôs worship. This will free you and others to give 
full attention to worship and Godôs Word ð and your kid (s) will have a great 
time.  See someone from Guest Services for assistance.  

Deacon of the Week  

Mark Schrokosch (916) 952-7047 

Leaders  

Encouraged And  

Developed  

Seminar  

 

August 23 

9amð12pm 

 

This will be an                  

uplifting and               

beneficial event for                  

all of our leaders                    

to attend  

 

August 17, 2014 

The Will to Overcome 

Listen On Line  

www.elcaminobaptist.org 
 

If you have a special need this week,   

our Deacon will be available to assist you. 

Showing & Sharing Jesusü Love 

 

 

Electronic Gifts 

From the Series: Overcomers by Allen Lathrop, Adult Discipleship Director 

 

Each one must give as he has decided in his heart, not reluctantly or under compulsion, for God  loves a cheerful  giver.   2 Corinthians 9:7 

 

Pot Luck Fellowship 

Following worship on Sunday August 31st, 

we are having a Pot Luck Fellowship lunch 

in our Fellowship Hall.  

 

A sign up is provided in the 

lobby. We will have some 

especially fun water activi-

ties for your children. Bring 

a swim suit, towel and sun 

screen. 

& Teacher/Worker Appreciation 

Titus 2: 7  

Show yourself in all respects to 
be a model of good works, and 
in your teaching show integrity, 
dignity, 8 and sound speech that 
cannot be condemned, so that 

an opponent may be put  
to shame, having nothing  

evil to say about us.  

 

    During the service our children will receive  

promotion certificates for the grade they completed.  

August 31st 

 


